Nobel House Residents Update 14.12.20
Y&Y has heard back from the consultant who had been looking into doing the new report. They confirmed that they will only be able to begin work on reviewing the files Aaron sent them in w/c 14th Dec and that their fire engineers are fully booked until mid/late January.  Aaron is chasing up an alternative provider that he has been speaking with, to see if they can act any quicker.
As was mentioned in the Facebook group, politicians are looking at potential solutions to these issues and it is a good time to be informing your MP of our issues and asking for their support for the best solution for us. Raven has already asked Crispin Blunt for his support in getting an extension to the grant and increase to the fund size. It would help him to know how many people are concerned about this if you could let him know your thoughts direct too.

